
Rebuilding your home after the storm? 

SAVE YOURSELF TIME AND MONEY! 

Please read the following information: 

If your home or business has been affected by the 2018 flood, you must 
contact the Llano County Permitting & Emergency Management 
Department for required building permits.  There are no fees for 
permits issued due to damage from the 2018 flood.   

Here’s information YOU need to know about the “50% Rule” 

SUBSTANTIAL DAMAGE means damage of any origin sustained by a 
structure whereby the cost of restoring the structure to it’s before 
damaged condition would equal or exceed 50 percent of the market 
value of the structure before the damage occurred. 

Llano County, following the National Flood Insurance Program 
requirements, has the responsibility to determine “substantial 
damage”.  If your home or business sustained structural and/or interior 
damage, these regulations may affect how you rebuild.   

Please contact the Llano County Permitting & Emergency Management 
Department at 325-247-2039, floodadmin@co.llano.tx.us or 100 W 
Sandstone St, Llano, TX 78643 for more information.   
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